
Tuesday, January 9th Parent Empowerment Night (7pm on Zoom)

Monday, January 15th Martin Luther King Day- NO SCHOOL

Thursday, January 18th Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (3pm)

Friday, January 19th 9th-12th Grade Spirit Stomp Dance (8pm)

Friday, January 19th Early Release Day- Noon Dismissal

Monday, January 22nd Mandatory Senior Graduation Meeting (7pm)

Tuesday, January 23rd Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (8am)

Wednesday, January 24th 8th Grade Explosive Extravaganza

Wednesday, January 24th Parent Re-Enrollment Meeting (6pm)

Friday, January 26th 9th Grade Capital Trip

Re-enrollment Meetings
It is time for re-enrollment at American Preparatory Academy! This year our re-enrollment meetings will take
place in January instead of March. As with previous years, you will be asked to attend a re-enrollment
meeting prior to completing re-enrollment forms in Skyward for your students. If you plan to have your
student attend APA Draper 3 for the 2024-25 school year, you must attend a meeting and complete
Skyward re-enrollment forms to secure their seat.
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Re-enrollment meeting dates are as follows:

● Thursday, January 18th, 3 p.m.
● Tuesday, January 23rd, 8 a.m.
● Wednesday, January 24th, 6 p.m.

Meetings will be held in the D3 multi-purpose room on the 3rd floor. Doors will be locked promptly at start
time and there will be no late admittance. Please plan accordingly. These meetings are mandatory for
ALL families every year. If the re-enrollment process is not completed as outlined, families will need to
enter the lottery on our website (www.americanprep.org) for 2024-25 enrollment. Please email questions to
d3registrar@apamail.org.

Parent Empowerment Night Zoom Meeting
On Tuesday, January 9th at 7pm on Zoom, there is a Parent Empowerment night. There will be speakers
presenting on Child Safety and Human Trafficking. Please join us at
https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/84062701727.

Spirit Stomp Dance
The Spirit Stomp Dance for 9th-12th graders is on Friday, January 19th! The dance will take place after the
boy's basketball game, and will go from 8-9:30 pm. Wear white and other colors that will glow under the
blacklight! Tickets are available at the front office for $5 per person.

Legislative Day Recap
Legislative Day was a great success! 7th, 8th, and 9th graders attended rotation events and learned about
our Utah representatives, legislation, voting, and more. Seniors assisted the teachers and acted as group
leaders, and 10th graders took a trip to visit the Sandy City Hall. A huge thank you to everyone who
participated and made this event possible!

Spirit Week
Spirit week is January 16th - January 19th! This fun week is put on by our senior student council during
winterim which will culminate in an awesome Spirit Assembly. Every day will have a specific theme that
allows for fun attire, so keep an eye out for more information and guidelines we'll be sending out soon! We
encourage all students to participate and have fun, and see if you can even "out-spirit" the staff!
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